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Representative Attendance Policy 

Any candidate earning a rostered spot on a representative team must attend 80% of the practices 
and games. Failure to attend 80% for any given year results in the candidate being ineligible for 
representative baseball the following year. A check-in will occur in each season as of June 26th or 
the fourth Monday of the month. Any player failing the attendance requirement at that point in 
time may be subject to reduced playing time. The playing time beyond this point and for the 
duration of the year will be at the complete discretion of the coach. 

Attendance at the year-end New Brunswick Provincial Tournament is also mandatory. The penalty 
for not attending Provincials shall be the same as not meeting the 80% attendance requirement 
stated above. 

This policy is designed to ensure candidates are committed to the team they earn a placement 
on and do not occupy a spot on a team and commit to what KVMBA has deemed less than 
acceptable. The lack of attendance results in slowed individual and team development as well as 
the loss of opportunity for a candidate who is willing to commit to the minimum requirements of 
the programs. 

Exceptions may be made by the KVMBA Board on a case by case basis. ie. injuries etc. 

 


